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KELLY RESPONDS TO POLICE OMBUDSMAN COMMENTS 
ON PAST
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SDLP Policing Spokesperson Dolores Kelly MLA has responded to comments made by the Police 
Ombudsman today on historical cases.  
 
Mrs Kelly stated:  
 
“The responsibility at present for the investigation of these cases lies with the office of the Police 
Ombudsman. That office must continue to work assiduously on all these files.  
 
It is clear that we should not preempt any of the findings of Eames Bradley into dealing with our past, but 
rather let them draw their own conclusions and present their findings. Outside influences or pressures 
should not be allowed to affect that work. It remains crucial, however, that victims and survivors are at the 
centre of any processes around the past. The SDLP will continue to work to ensure that is the case.”  
 
ENDS  
 
20-02-08  
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